Apply in Writing to:








Seaghan Moriarty,


INTO In-Service,


Breaffy NS.,


Ballina.�
��
Your Inservice Committee are:





Mary Galligan


Liz Syron


Mary Melvin


Anne Friel


Sean Gallagher


Seaghan Moriarty�
�






Dear Colleagues,


		Please find enclosed a copy of the Application Form for this year’s  I.N.T.O. Summer Course. As we are linked with Belmullet Branch for Inservice, our course - Classroom Management will take place in St. Brendan’s Vocational College, Belmullet from Tuesday the first to Saturday the 5th of July. 





Applications received by me will be forwarded to the Inservice coordinator for this course, Mary Barrett, Belmullet Branch. My involvement is to allow our Branch to continue the prioritization process we agreed in 1995 to discriminate positively in favour of novel applicants. Mary Barrett will therefore be in charge of choosing and notifying successful applicants as well as organizing the actual course.





Successful applicants should be advised that:





A small deposit may be requested 


Communication of cancellation of one’s place within a reasonable time will restore the candidate’s position in the prioritization process. In other words, notify Mary Barrett if you are unable to take your place in good time and next year you will still be treated as not having done the course.





The closing date for applications is Monday May 19th. 
